
 

 

MAL/sjt 

Wednesday 10th July 2024 

  

Dear Parents and carers,  

I am writing to inform you that on Friday 12th July, students will participate in a ‘mock results 
day’ following their Year 10 exams. They will be bringing home a copy of their overall results for 
your review. Additionally, these results will be available to parents by the end of the day on Go 4 
Schools. You can log on and view the results at your convenience.  

It is important to note that this will be the students’ first experience with formal exams in a 
mock setting. It is crucial that they use this experience to guide their revision process and assess 
the effectiveness of their current program. The insights gained will help in tailoring their 
approach to exams and studying.  

Furthermore, please be aware that there will be two more series of mocks for the students to 
prepare for in Year 11. Additional information regarding this will follow next week. For any 
further support, all students are encouraged to seek assistance from a member of the pastoral 
team.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Allitt 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 


